


allow you to specify concretely the particular records for which 
you request "Special access" review, a necessary step which 
should be aided by your discussion of existing records ‘Systems 
with each component's representative. 

I regret the delay in contacting you on this, but can assure 
you that the Department has been actively considering your 
unprecedented request. Please call me at your earliest conven- 
ience at 724-6278 so that we can schedule a meeting and 
move this matter toward a conclusion as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

4A actlh a 
Fran L. Paver 

Attorney-Advisor 
Office of Information and | Privacy


